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If you would like to receive occasional email messages notifying you of future 
amendments and errata to the Seattle Residential Code or other codes, go to the 
Technical Codes page on DPD’s website http://www.seattle.gov/dpd/TechCodes/.  Click 
the link “Subscribe to Mailing List” in the right column under “Resources”. 
  
If you have questions about this service, contact Maureen Traxler at 206.233.3892 or 
maureen.traxler@seattle.gov. 




